

TERM 1: THURSDAY 29 MARCH 2018















MOVIE NIGHT IN THE AUDITORIUM!

Movies Under the Stars became Movies in the Auditorium!

Last Friday night we had scheduled Movies Under the Stars on the oval, however, due to the rain and continued threatening weather we moved the event into the Auditorium. It ended up being such a fun night, thanks to all who came along. We had around 300 in attendance. There was a lovely sense of community, great food, entertainment, games and giveaways and of course the movie 'Sing' which was a smashing hit! It was great to see everyone pack into the Auditorium which had a cozy feel and a real sense of being at the movies with the popcorn flowing and choc tops aplenty!

Thanks to all who helped out on the evening from food service, setting up the screen to face painting which also included mums and dads from our Class Parent Network.

We look forward to the next one.

Ms Christine Klomp

Personal Assistant to the Principal